



Courtwood Lane, Addington, Croydon CR0 9HX Tel: 020-8657-8454

Email: office@courtwood.org.uk
Website: www.courtwood.org.uk

Principal: Natasha Grant Deputy: James Howland

Thursday 12th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

The 20th annual Recycling Week will take place on Monday 16th October to Sunday 22nd October 2023, and we are excited to be celebrating this as a school.

The theme this year is **The Big Recycling Hunt,** and the campaign is a week of action which brings the nation together to recycle more of the right things, more often.

The Big Recycling Hunt focuses on "missed capture": recyclable items that are commonly missed in the home, including empty aerosols, food tins, plastic cleaning and toiletry bottles, pots, tubs and trays.

In school, the children will have a special recycling assembly on Tuesday to learn about what can and can't be recycled. As a school, we are committed to teaching the children about the importance of looking after their world and building a greener future for themselves. It's important that children learn and understand what can be reused, where they can reduce consumption and what they can recycle.

Pupil's Parliament's Green Sub-Committee (Will, Ayla, Louis, Zara, Jacob and Leo) will be running a competition for to REUSE junk from around the house to try and build the best Junk Animal Model. Please can you bring in any entries on <u>Thursday 19th October 2023.</u> Certificates will be handed out to the winners, and they will be allowed to join in with a special Green-Sub Committee activity. All models will then be looked at to see how they can best be cycled where possible.







We have also attached a list of ideas that you can do as a family to celebrate Recycling Week 2023.

Best Wishes,

Howland

Mr Howland and the Pupil Parliament Green Sub-Committee

RESPECT



